Headteacher: Jennifer Walker Lowca Community School, Lowca, Cumbria. CA28 6QS



Phone: 01946 372656 Email: admin@lowca.cumbria.sch.uk Website: lowca.cumbria.sch.uk www.facebook.com/lowcacommunityschool

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to those who responded to our parent survey regarding financial support for our Pupil Premium children. Your opinions really do count and based on your recommendations we have decided to provide the following support for the academic year 2023/24.

- Each child receiving the Pupil Premium will be eligible to request a free uniform consisting of 2 plain polo shirts; grey skirt or trousers; a jumper or cardigan with the school logo and a P.E. t-shirt and shorts. Items can be requested via the office at any point in the year and may take up to 14 days to be delivered.
- Pupils will have fully-funded access to the range of wrap around care and after school clubs provided by school staff.
- Pupils will have subsidised access of 50% to the range of services provided by external staff such as Judo breakfast club or school music tuition.
- Parents who have booked children onto the Cumberland Council HAF holiday activities can apply for funding from the school to cover costs of transport to and from the activities.
- School trips (I day) up to the value of £15 will be fully funded by the school, any costs above this
 will be requested by parents.
- School residential experiences, including those provided by Cumberland Council, will be offered at a 50% reduction rate for pupil premium families.
- All pupils will receive a stationary pack and book set at the start of the academic year to support learning at home.

It should be noted that these offers are in addition to the support provided under the Pupil Premium Statement which outlines how the PP funding is used to provide high quality teaching, additional in class support (high adult to pupil ratios) and training and development for staff to provide tailored interventions and targeted support. If you have any questions or comments or wish to speak about personal family circumstances at any time during the year; please make an appointment to speak with any of our staff team who will be happy to help.

Many thanks,



Mrs Walker